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13th March 2023 

           
To all parents, 
 
This week the children have gone into a new phase in their reading groups. These books 
were sent home with the children on Friday.  Please keep reading books in children’s book 
bags and return them to school every day. We have limited copies of each book and 
therefore children will be reading the books in school as well as at home. Not bringing 
books to school will impact your own child and other children in the class who are not 
able to have access to the books they need to read- we really need your support with this. 
 
New books will still be given to the children every Friday, however we will collect books 
every Thursday so that we can make sure we have the books we need to give to the next 
group.  
 
We visit the library each Wednesday afternoon so please return library books every 
Tuesday.  
 
Each Friday a certificate will be awarded for every child who logs a minimum of 5 reads 
of their school reading book on Boom Reader.  
 If anyone has any questions on how to use boom reader or how to support their child 
with reading at home please feel free to speak to Mr Hallmark. 
Many thanks in advance. 
 

Best wishes, 

Emma Buckley 

Early Years Lead/ Reception Teacher 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


